







Newsletter for September 21, 2023

PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO SCHOOL TOMORROW!

PLEASE SEE THE SHEET IN THE FOLDER ABOUT CHANGES IN TRAFFIC PATTERN FOR NEXT WEEK ON WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY AND FRIDAY.

CELEBRATE HISPANIC HERITAGE MONTH

Our 4th graders make sombreros in art class to decorate our bulletin board to celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month. They did a fantastic job!



APPAREL ORDER FORMS

If you are interested in purchasing St. Peter Apparel for your student or family please complete the order form that came home last week in the Thursday folder and return it to the school along with the money by Friday, September 29th and it will be ordered for you. We will send it home with your student when the order arrives at the school.

TAKE A NOTE

The school office kindly remind you to notify before 2:15 pm about any changes with your student's transportation (BUS, CARLINE OR LATCH-KEY), otherwise we CAN'T assure that your students are ready at the last minute. Thank you for your cooperation!